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C h a v e z , Car l J , EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 04, 2011 6:42 AM 
VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
'tiana.andriamanarivo @ conocophillips.com' 
FW: Eunice Station- ConocoPhillips (GW-266) Discharge Permit Renewal Inquiry 

FYI. 

Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: (505) 476-3490 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
"Why not Prevent Pollution; Minimize Waste; Reduce the Cost of Operations; & Move Forward with the Rest of the 
Nation?" To see how, go to "Pollution Prevention & Waste Minimization" at: 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/environmental.htm#environmental) 

From: Andriamanarivo, Tiana rmailto:Tiana.Andriamanarivo@conocophiNips.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 2:03 PM 
To: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Eunice Station- ConocoPhillips (GW-266) Discharge Permit Renewal Inquiry 

I just wanted to let you know that I've talked to Mr. Von Gonten today regarding this discharge permit. Although this 
permit is due for renewal this month, he advised that ConocoPhillips Pipe Line Co. is not required to submit any renewal 
application until further notice from the OCD. A review of the questionnaire we submitted still needs to take place and 
OCD will most likely perform an inspection of the facility before deciding whether a permit is required or not. 
Based on his guidance, ConocoPhillips Pipe Line Co. is not going to submit the renewal application at this time. 

Thank you 

Tiana Andriamanarivo 
Environmental Coordinator 
ConocoPhillips Terminals and Pipeline 
Office: 806-318-9285 
e-Fax: 918-662-6857 
Cell: 806-283-0193 

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD [mailto:CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 3:03 PM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Cc: Andriamanarivo, Tiana 
Subject: Eunice Station- ConocoPhillips (GW-266) Discharge Permit Renewal Inquiry 

Tianna wants to know if they are required to renew their permit? She filled out permit questionnaire and submitted to the 
OCD. One sump less than 500 gallons exists. 

Hi Carl, 

Glenn: 

l 



No ground water contamination. 

Thanks. 

Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: (505) 476-3490 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
"Why not Prevent Pollution; Minimize Waste; Reduce the Cost of Operations; & Move Forward with the Rest of the 
Nation?" To see how, go to "Pollution Prevention & Waste Minimization" at: 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/environmental.htm#environmental) 
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